
OSEGA   PTO   Parent   Meeting Nov.   4,   2019  
 
 
Board   Attendees: Candace   Borum,   President   

Leanne   Hollingsworth,   Vice   President  
Leslie   McCreary,   Treasure  
Sue   Angel,   Secretary  
Parents  

 
Discussions:  

Fundraisers/Events  
● Wreath   Fundraiser  

○ Due   next   week   to   the   PTO   Board   on   Nov.   12th   
○ Wreaths   come   in   Dec.   2-6th   
○ Come   boxed   to   us  
○ You   can   do   it   online   and   it   ships   directly   to   people   if   you   have   family  

that   lives   away  
● Plum-leo   Fundraiser  

○ Starts   next   week  
○ We   will   have   a   code   for   people   to   go   to   a   website   and   order   leos  

and   we   will   get   a   portion   of   the   sales.  
● Friendsgiving   Potluck  

○ Nov.   23rd   at   4:30  
○ Open   to   suggestions   for   where   to   have   it  
○ Someone   suggested   Averys   Creek   Community   Center   -   maybe   we  

can   use   the   money   that   we   paid   for   the   park   for   Bingo   but   cancelled  
○ Candace   will   call   about   the   community   center  
○ Do   we   want   to   plan   any   activities   to   do?  

■ Depends   on   where   we   have   the   potluck  
● Poppy   Popcorn  

○ Will   do   after   the   new   year  
● Sponsorship  

○ Any   sponsorship   money   goes   to   cover   expenses   for   only   PTO   kids.  
○ Could   use   more   sponsorships   but   we   have   to   cut   off   going   on   the  

t-shirts   so   we   can   get   those   ordered  
○ Aixa   will   get   a   card   or   something   for   all   the   girls   to   sign   to   thank   the  

sponsors  
● Fundraiser   money   goes   into   a   general   fund   that   helps   all   girls   who   are   a  

part   of   PTO.   It   will   help   with   the   end   of   year   banquet.  
● A   parent   suggested    that   we   do   a   raffle   for   gift   baskets   and   have   them  

displayed   in   the   gym   so   all   parents   can   buy   tickets,   even   rec   parents.   Or  
did   it   as   a   silent   auction.  



● Not   doing   the   shutterfly   fundraiser.   We   had   to   do   a   contract   with   Life  
Touch   and   we   don’t   want   to   do   that  
 

Gym/Facility  
● Gym   will   be   closed   Tuesday   -   Thursday   Thanksgiving   week.   They   will  

reopen   for   team   practice   on   Friday   morning  
● Acro-   Casey   is   having   surgery   the   end   of   November.   Ryan   will   still   be   here  

but   may   need   a   little   help  
● Are   we   going   to   do   a   mock   meet?  

○ Not   sure   but   we   have   in   the   past  
○ Acro   would   like   to   do   a   mock   meet  

● Monica   wants   to   get   team   pictures  
 

Meets/Travel   for   meets  
● Leanne   will   send   out   a   poll   to   see   who   wants   to   travel   as   a   team  
● According   to   the   Acro   team   mom(Melissa),   they   already   have   their   travel  

arranged  
● Leanne   would   like   to   stick   to   one   brand   to   book   all   the   hotels   so   that  

people   can   start   earning   points   for   discounts.  
● She   will   start   looking   for   flights   to   New   Orleans  
● Most   meets   look   like   they   are   on   Sat.   and   Sunday  
● Fees   Due  

○ Nov.   10th   $100   non-optionals,   $125   optionals   for   the   Jazz  
Invitational  

○ Dec.   10th   $105   non-optionals,   $130   optionals   fro   the   Elevate   the  
Stage   in   Alabama  

● Melissa   asked   if   Acro   can   use   points   to   pay   for   hotels   
○ The   answer   is   yes   -   however   you   want   to   pay  

● College   Meets   with   2   of   the   meets  
○ Feb.   14th   in   Georgia  
○ March   13th   in   Alabama  

 
Community   Service  

● Monica   would   like   us   to   do   Shop   with   a   Cop  
○ Dec.   14th   8:00   am  
○ Our   girls   would   help   the   kids   shop  
○ Walmart   in   Brevard  
○ No   practice   that   day  

 
Meetings  

● PTO   Member   meetings   are   on   the   1st   Monday   of   each   month.  
● Next   meeting   is   Dec.   2nd   at   6:30   at   the   gym  

 


